2 Perrin's Lane

Hampstcac’, London NW3 1QQY

Ms M S Zenab Haji-lsmail
London Berough of Camden
Planning Department

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Tuesday, 28 July 2015
Dear Ms Haji-lsmail

Ref: Application 2015/3530/P
22 Frognal Way London NW3 6XE

| am writing to you to suppert the aforementioned application by the San
family.

| live very close to the site and walk around there often. | also attended all
the meetings when the family exhibited the plans and explained their
intenfions to neighbours and Jocal residents,

When the Coopers lived there | had occasion fo visit the house when it was
inhabited. it was constructed to meet Mrs Coopers specific disabilities. Since
they have moved on it has become as eyesore due to the previous owners
neglect.

The new application is lovely and considerate not only to the neighbours but
also to the pict and lie of the land. The proposed green roof is delightful and
will enhance the views from Church Row. It will become a very attractive
modern family house and will enhance the local area.

1 am totally in support of this application.

Mrs H L Sherman



